
SUMMARY OF OUTCOME OF PPC MEETING 

Thursday 5 May 2016 AT 7.20 pm 

The opening prayer and Scripture reflection was led by Peter Agnew.   

The following issues were discussed: 

Communication 

Progress is continuing in this area.  It is hoped that the appearance of the porch will be improved to enable a more 

effective use of notice boards etc.  Photos and names of PPC members will be displayed in the porch in due course.   

Youth Work 

The organisers and participants of the Scouts Mass on Sunday 17 April 2016 were commended. It was a very 

enjoyable occasion and hopefully photographs of the celebrations will soon be posted on the website. 

The Scouts have been invited to take part in the Corpus Christi procession.  

Conor McCarthy, Faith Development Officer with Living Youth, will lead the Youth Pilgrimage to The Holy Door and 

Claire Agnew will provide reflective music at each station. 

Leaders from Bodybuilders will speak at Masses on 11/12 June.  They will be having a cake sale after Masses to raise 

funds for their Summer Camp.  

Year of Mercy: Visit to the Holy Door 

The PPC visit will take place on Friday 27 May and the Parish visit will be on Thursday 6 October. 

Visitation Update 

Visitations are going well in the Finaghy area.  

Next PPC Meeting 

Our next meeting will take place on Thursday 2nd June 2016.  Parishioners are always welcome to contribute to 

Agenda items via Gerry Carson, PPC Secretary at gerry.carson@ntlworld.com 
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